
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 3/28/2013 2:22:47 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Erickson, John "David" (john.erickson@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: CD A system?

Hi Sid:

I have been wanting to do this for a while but kept deferring it. I would like to request a briefing on 
the Customer Data Access system (pending the Decision) in terms of current thoughts on what 
capabilities this system is intended to support, mechanics of customer authorization, type of info 
available, etc. Can we arrange something over the next few weeks.

Aloke
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